
Working with the Bank of England 
on Responsible business activities
Through our Joint Charter with the 
Bank of England, we have identified 
opportunities for collaboration 
at our Debden manufacturing 
facility over the coming 12 months. 

These include medium-term plans to 
share knowledge about sustainability, 
to work together to engage our people 
in wellbeing initiatives, and to protect 
the environment by introducing joint 
energy reduction plans and waste 
management strategies.

Implementing standards


